



Memorandum

Date

August 12, 1992

From

Surgeon General

Subject

Permanent Promotion

To

CAPT Michael H. Trujillo 1302 SW 19TH DRIVE

GRESHAM

OR 97080

The Division of Commissioned Personnel (DCP), Office of the Surgeon General, recently concluded its 1992 promotion process. With respect to permanent promotions, this process is now complete and the results will be announced in Personnel Order Number 2238, dated August 25, 1992.

My congratulations to you. Not only have you been recommended for promotion by a board of senior officers in your category, but they have ranked you sufficiently high so that you will be promoted to the permanent grade of 0-5 effective 07-01-92.

I am continually impressed by the accomplishments of the officers in the Commissioned Corps of the Public Health Service (PHS). Your selection for promotion by a board of your professional peers is concrete evidence of the contributions you have made. It also reflects our belief in your potential to make further contributions to the mission of the PHS and its programs as a commissioned officer.

I wish you the very best in your continuing career in the United States Public Health Service.

Artonia C. Novello, M.D., M.P.H.